Sent: Fri 1/01/2010 5:08 PM

John Burrows

From:

John Burrows

To:

Tom Dawson

Cc:

Subject:

RE: Breech of Business rules

Attachments:

A meeting would be good with yourself as there are a number of issues to be discussed

John Burrows Station Officer Queensland Fire and Rescue Mobile

From: Tom Dawson

Sent: Thu 31/12/2009 6:00 PM

To: John Burrows

Subject: Re: Breech of Business rules

Good afternoon John

I can assure that there has not been any breech of any business rules.

My understanding is that appropriate shift meetings have occurred in recent years. Such areas under SIOPP have been covered and I can also provide feedback that targets in Areas 1 and 2 have been sound.

John I would appreciate talking with you regarding this area. Remco is also seeking a meeting so let's get one organized. How is the first week in 2010 for you?

Also John the Station Officer meeting arrangements that I experienced over 4 years ago were a real concern to me that's why I strongly support the shift and SIOPP approach.

Any way John I look forward to our meeting.

Tom Dawson AC SWR

From: John Burrows

T Tom Dawson

Cc: Tim Akers; Paul Cannington; Darrin Kerr; Warren Buckley; Robert Buckley; Timothy Connolly; Robert Wing; Athol Knox; Steven Horvath; Neil Goodman; Cameron Ashmore; Grant Hodges; Peter Werder; Gervase Pauli; Stewart Dundas; Peter

McCarron; Peter Bradow

Sent: Thu Dec 31 16:36:03 2009 Subject: Breech of Business rules

Tom,

It has now been almost 3 years since our last Station Officers meeting.

Numerous S/O's have approached me to determine what is going on?

In looking through the Business Rules it appears that at a min there should be:-

- 4 Stations Officers Meetings (one/quater as a min)
- 1 meeting to discuss the MFO's etc

Why havent the required number of meetings been conducted, and when is the next meeting to be held as per the business rules?

I look forward to hearing from you in the New Year

John Burrows UFU Toowoomba Officers Representative